Suspicious Package

& Print | Share | RSS

01/09/2015

Incident: Suspicious Package

Contact: Watch Commander, 805-339-4416

Location: 2075 S. Victoria Ave. (Chase Bank)

Date/Time Occurred: 01/09/15 @ 1722 hours

Officer(s) Involved: Ventura PD Patrol, Ventura County Sheriffs Bomb Squad

Report#: 15-00411
Narrative:

On the above date and time, officers responded to Chase Bank, 2075 S. Victoria Ave., reference a call of a suspicious package
found inside the entrance of the bank. Upon the arrival of the officers, for safety reasons the employees of the bank were
evacuated. The Ventura County Sheriffs Department Bomb Squad and a bomb dog were dispatched to the scene and determined
the package did not contain any explosive device.

No was injured as a result of the incident. Additionally, vehicle traffic in the area was notimpacted.
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